[image: ]



MEDIA RELEASE



Date of Release:	March 13, 2020
Time of Release:	Immediate
Authorized by:	Will Schofield, Superintendent
Prepared by:		Stan Lewis, Director of Communications
Topic:	Hall County Schools to Provide Meals to Students during School From Home

In an effort to meet the needs of our students who rely on school meals, the Hall County School District has a plan in place to provide meals during school from home days. From March 16th through the 20th, our school nutrition team members will prepare meals to be delivered to student residences by our transportation department. Bus drivers will follow regular routes once a day beginning at 8:15 in order to deliver these meals.

Families may also elect to pick up these meals at any local elementary school from 10:00AM to 11:00AM daily at a designated spot outside the school building. Note: this also applies to middle and high school students who need to pick up meals; they can report to any elementary school.

The Hall County School District is prepared to continue to provide this service to our students should school from home be extended beyond March 20th.

For further inquiries, please contact Chery Jones, Director of School Nutrition:

Cheryl.jones@hallco.org
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